
Department of Education Survey 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Thank you for your heroic efforts to support your children’s schools and the learning process 

during closings due to the coronavirus pandemic. The New Jersey Department of Education 

(Department) continues preparations for the next stages of school opening, and hearing from 

parents is a Department priority. Please take a few minutes to complete the survey at the 

following link:  NJDOE parent survey<https://es.surveymonkey.com/r/V8HZ2MQ>. We 

appreciate receiving your responses by Monday, June 8th. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the Department’s Office of Civic and Social 

Engagement at civicandsocial@doe.nj.gov<mailto:civicandsocial@doe.nj.gov>. 

 

 

 

--  

Dr. Brian Repici 
Superintendent of Schools 
Black Horse Pike Regional School District 
A New Jersey Department of Education Lighthouse District 

  

Where Inspiring Excellence is Our Standard and Student Achievement is the 
Result 
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